
                             Sacred Heart Catholic Voluntary Academy 
Homework Overview, Autumn 1, Year 1 

 Maths Reading RE Spelling Phonics Geography 
Set: 8.9.22 
Due: 14.9.22 
 

Counting 
forwards/backwards 

Please read regularly with 
your child and record this 

in their Reading Diary. 
The children will have a 

reading practice session 3 
times a week. The book 

from these sessions will 
come home on a 

Wednesday and will 
need to be returned on a 

Friday. This is 
imperative.  

 
Your child will also have a 
decodable reading book 
matched to their ability 

and a picture book. These 
books will be changed 

weekly.  

This term we will be 
learning about 
ourselves and 

belonging.  
 

Can you discuss the 
big questions for the 
units: 
 
Ourselves – How do 
families show love and 
care? 
 
Belonging – What 
does it mean to 
belong? 
 
 
 

 

Spellings will be given 
out on Thursday each 

week 
and consists of tricky 

words and words 
containing the new 
phase 5 phonemes. 

 
This will be presented 
on handwriting paper 

so your child can 
practise their letter 

formation. 

The children will be given 
phonic flashcards. Please 

practise reading and 
writing the phonemes at 

home. 
 

This half term we are 
recapping on phase 3/4 
and we will be starting 

phase 5 soon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In Geography we are learning 
about where we live.  

 
Can you draw and label an 

aerial view of your bedroom?  
 

Can you draw a map of where 
you live? Can you include any 

symbols (roads, buildings, 
park, shop, trees, petrol 

station)? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Due: 10.10.22 

Set: 15.9.22 
Due: 21.9.22  

Comparing 
numbers 

(greater than, less 
than, equal to) 

Set: 22.9.22  
Due: 28.9.22 
 

Addition 

Set: 29.9.22 
Due: 5.9.22  
 

Subtraction 

Set: 6.10.22 
Due:12.10.22 

2D shapes 

 
The children will have knowledge organisers for science, geography, RE and history. These contain information based on what the children will be 

learning at school. These are not homework tasks, but they can be used to support your children’s learning at home.  
 

Homework is not set over the holidays. 
PLEASE ENSURE READING FOLDERS, BOOKS AND DIARIES ARE IN SCHOOL EVERYDAY. 



  

 
 


